
The Campion Church is a part of the Seventh-day Adventist 
movement seeking to

Know Jesus as our Friend and Savior
Grow a Caring Community

Go Share the Everlasting Gospel

Today

Baptismal Sabbath
Speaker Micheal Goetz
*Morning Prayer - 8:30 am 
1st Worship Service - 9:00 am
Sabbath School - 10:20 am 
2nd Worship Service - 11:30 am
Sunset - 5:16 pm

Monday, January 31
*Prayer 9:00 pm

Wednesday, February  2

*Morning Prayer - 7:00 am

Ladies Luncheon - 1:00 pm

Pathfinders/Adventurers - 6:15 pm

Prayer Meeting - 6:30 pm

Thursday, February 3

*Morning Prayer - 5:30 am

Discipleship Council - 6:30 pm

Friday, February 4

*Morning Prayer - 9:30 am

Sabbath, February 5

Welcome Sabbath

Speaker Micheal Goetz

*Morning Prayer - 8:00 am

1st Worship Service - 9:00 am
Sabbath School - 10:20 am  

2nd Worship Service - 11:30 am
Sunset - 5:24 pm

*Zoom Option

1.29.22

Sanctuary
Longs Peak Room
Mt. Meeker Room
Fellowship Hall (North)
Fellowship Hall (South)
Community Center
Board Room (East Wing)
HMS

Lesson Quarterly

Lesson Quarterly 
Books of the Bible 

Bible University 
Desire of Ages 

Young Professionals
New Beginnings Class

Spanish Class

Cradle Roll (Ages 0 - 3)
Kindergarten (Ages 4 - 7)
Primary (Grades 1-3)
Junior (Grades 4-6)
Earliteens (Grades 7-8) 
Youth
Academy/Youth

Aubrey Nelson
Nancy Werner
Heidi Sorensen

Carey Jordan | Bill Hay 
Connie Dupper | Phil Jones 

Pikes Peak  Room
CA Chapel

Upcoming Events
Come Alive Series - February 2-3
Grown Groups Launch - February 5-6
Cooking Class - February 10
CA Senior Recognition - February 12
CA Sound of Music - February 12
HMS Round Up - February 25
Women’s Prayer Brunch - February 27Lead Pastor

Micheal Goetz | 970.667.7403
michealgoetz@gmail.com

Evangelism/Worship Pastor
Leandro Bizama | 479.599.9507
lgbizama@gmail.com

Discipleship/Family Pastor
Michael Taylor | 970.667.7403
ilovethe7thday@gmail.com

Literature Ministry Pastor
Matt Hasty | 989.513.5270
matth@rmcsda.org

Office Administrator/Treasurer
Teresa Johansen | 970.667.7403

officecampionchurch@gmail.com

Campion Academy Principal
Don Reeder |  970.667.5592 ext. 104

don.reeder@campion.net

HMS Elementary School Principal
Paul Bragaw | 970.667.2427

paul.bragaw@hmsrichards.org

Head Elder
Dick Stenbakken | 970.667.0866

dickardis@comcast.net

Ministry Positions – 2nd Reading
Jonathan Kincaid - Deacon

Membership Transfers – 2nd Reading
Steve & Charlene Clegg from Mountain View Church

Douglas & Nesha Czajkowski from Twin Peaks Church
Lavern & Dlorah Friesen From Twin Peaks Church

Robert & Sara Koorenny from Spokane South Hill Church

Financial Summary

January Budget:                  $26,125 .00 Received: $  17,093.30

Pastor On Call This Week: Leandro Bizama



PRELUDE MELANIE GOETZ

WELCOME MIKE TAYLOR

PRAISE ANTHEM #618
STAND UP! STAND UP!

EACH ONE, REACH ONE                                                                                          GROW GROUPS

PRAISE AND WORSHIP

CHILDREN’S STORY JENNIFER BIZAMA

PRAYER ELLIOT FORTNER

INSPIRED MUSIC                                    ALEX RODRIGUEZ

SERMON MICHEAL GOETZ
ELIJAH: THE ISSUE THAT DIVIDES

OFFERING/CONNECT LOCAL CHURCH BUDGET 
CAMPION.CHURCH/970.279.3432

COMMITMENT ANTHEM #547
BE THOU MY VISION

POSTLUDE MELANIE GOETZ

Our Pathfinder Bible Experience team is headed
to Fort Collins Church this afternoon for the area-
level testing on Ruth & 1 Kings. Keep them in
prayer as they glorify God through their studies of
His Word.

Welcome Sabbath is coming February 5. It is a
Sabbath to invite your friends and neighbors,
including those who haven’t attended in
years. We will have little appreciation gifts for
visitors and do our best to make everyone feel
welcome on that Sabbath. There are invite cards
in today’s bulletin. Share them with your
neighbors & friends for a special invite to our
Church.

Our GO Sabbath will be February 5 right after
lunch which will be provided. We will focus on
making sure those who we visit feel loved and not
forgotten by giving them flowers, cards and
offering to pray with them. Come help us show
that Jesus is truly the best Valentine of all!

Presentation Conversation. The Prophets and the
Church led by Pastor Goetz will be February 12, at
4:30pm. Focus on who are the prophets, their
authority for the church, and the expectation for
prophets in the end times.

Senior Recognition weekend will be February 12!
It will be a great opportunity to feature the class
of 2022 and support them as they look towards
the last months of High School.

International Sabbath will be March 5. Do you
speak an other-than-English language and would
be willing to participate in our International
Worship Service. Let our church office know.

Help the Marshall Fire clean up. On February 11,
a group of us will be helping with the clean out
effort. If you are interested in joining or for more
information, contact Pastor Leandro Bizama.

Women’s Prayer Brunch. February 27, at 10am,
here at the church. We'll have Jana Thurber from
the RMC Office as a special guest.

The Campion Academy Sound of Music Dinner
Theatre, will be February 12th Tickets are available
campion.net/tickets.

HMS. Enrollment for next school year 2022-2023
will be opening soon. Don’t forget to register your
child early at HMS. Spaces will fill up fast so you
will not want to miss out!

HMS Round Up. February 25 – PreK/K from
10:00am-12:00pm. Contact Kristie Smith for more
information.

Spanish Sabbath School Bible study meets in the
HMS gym each Sabbath during Sabbath School.

Podcast of Campion sermons now available on
Spotify, Google, Apple and other podcast
platforms. Search Campion Seventh-day Adventist
Church.

Sabbath Calendar Changes:
Senior Recognition Sabbath is February 12
International Sabbath is March 5 
Pathfinder/Adventurer Sabbath will be in April

Praise Team: Vocal: Portia Kluchesky, Blessing Simamora, Toby Quillin | Piano: Leandro
Bizama | Organ: Sherry Hay | Guitar: Amelia Zimmerman | Bass Guitar: Edward Camas |
Sign Language: Robyn Quillin

Individually, snowflakes are some of the most delicate things in the natural
world. However, we are reminded each winter of what happens when they
gather together. Even the most fragile can become a potent force when
they form groups. This was a lesson that the Apostle Paul knew, and he
encouraged his audience to take this message to heart too: "And let us
consider one another in order to stir up love and good works, not forsaking
the assembling of ourselves together, as is the manner of some, but
exhorting one another, and so much the more as you see the Day
approaching." (Hebrews 10:24-25) As the next semester of our GROW
Groups approaches, we want to encourage you to prayerfully consider
banding together with fellow believers and find strength in this
community. No matter how fragile you are, you are welcome to find the
blessings of a church family here. Welcome to Campion.

.

http://campion.net/tickets

